
  
 
 

  

 

We would like to formally thank The Blue Book Network for the article 
done on White Construction of the Spring Who’s Who in Building and 
Construction.   

We have been overwhelmed by the positive response that we have received 
as a direct result of the publicity afforded to us by being promoted on the front 
cover  Most notably, we’ve been able to add over 50 new subcontractors in the past 
few months who have reached out to us requesting the ability to work together on 
future projects.  We’ve also seen a significant increase in the response rate of our 
bid invites since the magazine was launched.   

White Construction certainly recommends any and all involved in 
commercial construction to partner with The Blue Book Network.  We have found 
the Michigan team to be exemplary since we were introduced in the early Spring 
and look forward to furthering our partnership in the very near future. 

 

 

 

 

Most Sincerely, 

 

 

 

W. Bernard White, P.E. 
President 

 
P 313.872.6700 x 111  F 313.872.7397 1120 W. Baltimore, Detroit, MI 48202 
www.whitecon.com  

 

 



  
 

 


